
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Halsford Park Year 6 Leavers Hoodie 

 
 

We are pleased to inform you that you now have the opportunity to buy a Year 6 Leavers Hoodie for 
your child. The hoodie will have the school logo on the front and ‘Leavers 25’ on the back. The names 
of the children will be printed inside the number 25 on the back of the hoodie. 
 
 

We will be ordering from Leaverswear.com again this year and have a dedicated ordering page, just 
for us, for orders and payment. There is the option to add a nickname for your child above the 
number 25 at an additional cost, this is not compulsory. Full details of sizes and prices can be found 
on our dedicated ordering page. Orders must be placed by Sunday 15th September 2024. The 
hoodies will be delivered directly to the school, where we will distribute them. 
 
 

The dedicated online ordering page can be found here: https://www.leaverswear.com/halsford-
park 

 
 

We will be supplying the list of names to Leaverswear.com to be printed inside the 25. In order for 
your child’s name to be included, please complete the following Google form. The form must be 
completed whether you intend to purchase a hoodie or not as your child’s name can still be included 
in the 25 even if you choose not to purchase a hoodie. Names cannot be included if this form is not 
completed. Please can you complete this google form by Saturday 31st August 
2024. https://forms.gle/mZRu9qtyNcp8gsn9A  
 
 

Please note that the hoodie is not part of the school uniform and cannot be worn in place of 
the usual purple school jumper or cardigan. 
 
 

If you have any queries, please contact me via the year group Facebook page, or the following email 
address - hpleavershoodies@gmail.com 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Lucy Hall 

Parent Rep 
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